In the interest of protecting the health of Airmen, families, and the local
community with regard to COVID-19, we would like to inform you that
the Friendship Festival for 2021 has been postponed. The decision was
made now in order to accommodate the time and effort required to
prepare and plan this event. The Friendship Festival continues to be an
important annual event celebrating the invaluable bond between the
members of Yokota Air Base and the local communities, and we are
optimistic that in May of 2022 we will have the best opportunity to host
this incredible event.
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